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1 message

PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov> Wed, Sep 8, 2021 at 3:16 PM
To: Jenniffer Nelson Clark <jenniffer.clark@dominionenergy.com>, "Sabin, Cameron" <Cameron.Sabin@stoel.com>, Patricia
Elizabet Schmid <pschmid@agutah.gov>, Justin Jetter <jjetter@agutah.gov>, Robert Moore <rmoore@agutah.gov>, Madison
Galt <mgalt@utah.gov>, Alyson Anderson <akanderson@utah.gov>, "Vastag, Bela" <bvastag@utah.gov>, Alex Ware
<aware@utah.gov>, ocs br <ocs@utah.gov>

Hi everyone,

I hope that you're all doing well. I am writing regarding the PSC's upcoming Technical Conference scheduled in Docket
21-057-12, Application of Dominion Energy Utah to Extend Service to Green River, Utah, for Thursday, September 16, at
10 AM. We had planned to host the technical conference in person, but a construction project in our building has
disrupted audio conferencing equipment and made it difficult, or potentially impossible, to host a meeting with some
participants in person and others participating virtually. 

Due to that difficulty, we propose to shift the technical conference to a virtual, online-only technical conference occuring at
the same date and time as was previously scheduled. Does any party have any objection to proceeding that way? If so,
please respond with your objection via email to sjohnston@utah.gov.

We appreciate your cooperation.

Best, 

Sam Johnston
Executive Staff Director
Public Service Commission of Utah
801-530-6724
sjohnston@utah.gov

-- 
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